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Don’t have an immersion-protection 
device on your hair dryer? Don’t use it.  
Report the hair dryer to CPSC at  
www.SaferProducts.gov.

Immersion-protection devices are 
required. They protect you from 
electrical shock and electrocutions.

Safety at Home 

Hair 
Dryers

Report product 
incidents and 
injuries to CPSC: 
SaferProducts.gov 
(800) 638-2772 
or (301) 595-7054 
(for deaf or hard of 

hearing individuals 

and/or individuals 

with speech and 

language disorders)


